
Submitter: Judith Mosteller 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB409 

I SUPPORT SB409, it is a first step towards transparency in our schools. Courses of 

study information should be available to the public on the district website. Parents 

should know what their children are being taught and have a say about it. I urge you 

to support this SB409. 

 

Thank You! 


